
 

Memorandum 
 

Publ ic  Works  Depart ment  
Transportat ion  Divis ion  

Date: January 8, 2016 
 
To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County of 

Santa Barbara 
 
From: Scott McGolpin, Director, Public Works Department  
 
Subject: Request to Continue Board Item - Speed Limits on Various Roads Board 

Letter, 15-00936 
 
CC:  Chris Sneddon, Deputy Director, Public Works - Transportation 
 
 

The Public Works Department requests that the Board of Supervisors continue the 
above referenced item (File No. 15-00936) from the January 12, 2016 hearing date, to 
February 2, 2016. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-3010. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 


